Taxpayers;

The May 31, 2025 vote to consider converting to a Regional District of Okanagan-
Similkameen service area is complete with 101 eligible voters voting in favour of the
conversion and 63 opposed.

The Board of Trustees past and present wish to thank residents for attending the meetings
and reaching out to ask questions in order to make their final vote decision.

The present Board of Trustees also want to recognize the past Trustees for their dedication
and service to their neighbours over what was decades for some individuals.

Next steps will be to support the Regional District of Okanagan- Similkameen in
transitioning the Skaha Estates Improvement District assets and forming a committee to
support Donegal Wilson, MLA in her advocacy to fund small water systems.

As there is one Trustee position vacant, a call for nominations is being made, those
interested in running for the position are to contact the District office at:
skahaestateswater@gmail.com to request a Nomination Paper. The completed paper must
be returned to the District office no later than 4:30PM June 18, 2025. The term for this
Trustee position will be from once elected until the conversion to the Regional District of
Okanagan-Similkameen is complete (early 2026)

Information on improvement districts and the role of Trustee can be found at the link noted
below.

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/british-columbians-our-governments/local-
governments/governance-powers/improvement_district_trustees_handbook.pdf
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